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“Responsibility is accepting that you are the cause and solution of the matter.”

September 19, 2019

Dear St. Stans’ Families:

As adults, we often find it difficult to accept that we are the only thing in life we can control and we
must accept the mistakes we make, as well as find solutions for them. Imagine our young students
coming to grips with this idea. We will be continuing our Social and Emotional Learning Backpack
lessons this year in kindergarten through eighth grade. These class periods allow us to focus on
subjects that our students need to be competent in to tackle the world they live in.

We have received a letter from the borough engineer in Sayreville, explaining the work that will be
taking place on our street (MacArthur Avenue). This major project is starting on the Washington Road
end of MacArthur Avenue and working its way towards Main Street. They will do there best to keep a
single lane open on MacArthur Avenue at all times: regardless of this we anticipate traffic to be a
concern at times. Please be sure you allow extra time if you drop off or pick up your child, to deal with
any delays you may encounter.

On September 27" we look forward to our Color Run Fundraiser. Please refer to last week’s letter in
reference to what children should wear and how the color may stain their clothes. If your child is
staying for after care on the 27th, please send your child in with a change of clothes and a plastic bag
to place their color run clothes in; also please note Friday, September 27" is an early dismissal day.

In the coming weeks, we will begin our M.A.P. testing; | will send information home next week on
what this will entail. Also, October 2" grades PreK through third will have a fire safety assembly and
on October 4™ the school will celebrate our first school Mass at 9am. | hope you will be able to join
us. As always, my door is open to you should you have any questions or concerns.
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